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September 4, 2024

Richelle Hodza, Director
Land Use Department
Town of Weston
24 School Road
Weston, CT 06883

Re:  	Proposed Text and Map Amendment for the creation of the Good Hill Village District 

Dear Richelle:

	In connection with the above referenced matter, please let this letter serve as a request to continue the public hearing scheduled for Monday, September 9, 2024 until your October meeting since my client is currently out of the country and will be through next week.   I understand that the hearing must be opened on September 9, 2024, but we formally request that it be continued without testimony or discussion to the October meeting to allow me the time to discuss and prepare with my client.  

	If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly to discuss at 203-635-2200, or by email at bernheim@flb.law.      

							Regards,

							Eric D. Bernheim				

							Eric D. Bernheim, Esq.   
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